
From: Stuart, David <David.Stuart@HistoricEngland.org.uk> 
Sent: 24 September 2021 15:04 
To: Duncan Smith; SW-Neighbourhood Planning 
Subject: Milton Abbot, Chillaton and Kelly Neighbourhood Plan: Regulation 16 Consultation: 
16th August to 27th September 2021 
 

Dear Duncan 
 
Thank you for your Regulation 16 consultation on the Submitted version of the Milton 
Abbot, Chillaton and Kelly Neighbourhood Plan. 
 
I can confirm that there are no issues associated with the Plan upon which we wish 
to comment. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
David 


